
 ROCKLAND NEIGHBOURHOOD ASSOCIATION 

December 16, 2015 
 
Jerymy Brownridge 
Private Secretary and Executive Director 
Office of the Lieutenant Governor 
Government House 
1401 Rockland Avenue, Victoria 
British Columbia V8S 1V9 

Dear Mr. Brownridge, 

I am writing on behalf of the Rockland Neighbourhood Association to express our 
delight upon learning of your appointment by Her Honour to the positions of Private 
Secretary and Executive Director of Government House.  

We understand that the process to replace Colonel James Hammond in those 
positions, following his resignation in September, was arduous and thorough. It is a 
fitting tribute to your dedication and service to the Office of the Lieutenant Governor 
that your candidacy was successful. Your appointment is richly deserved. 
Congratulations. 

We are proud to have Government House as the defining feature of our 
neighbourhood and feel most privileged to have had the friendly, approachable 
connection to it through you. We much appreciate that you have made yourself 
available to us when required. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
Janet Simpson 
President 


